
From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel 
Sent: 11/29/2011 7:24:14 PM 
To: 'Murtishaw, Scott' (scott.murtishaw@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: 

Scott- Thanks for the heads up. Someone will be there from PGE 

From: Murtishaw, Scott [mailto:scott.murtishaw@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2011 4:52 PM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) 
Subject: 

John, 

I want to alert you that I may attend the meeting that's scheduled tomorrow at 11 among PG&E, Marin 
Clean Energy and Energy Division staff to discuss implementation of the CIA for residential customers 
in case you or some other reg affairs staff would like to attend. I am concerned about PG&E's 
preparedness to smoothly transition to the CIA structure, as well as the resolution of other long-standing 
billing issues that have plagued MCE and their customers. 

Scott Murtishaw 
Energy Advisor 
Office of President Peevey 
California Public Utilities Commission 
415-703-5863 
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